RIDGEVILLE BUSY
HOMEMAKERS
CLUB

The Busy Homemakers Club started in 1961.

Six or seven ladies wanted to get together

and do crafts and have some kind of a lesson.

Over the years, the Club changed from crafts to more
outreach programs. The Club has had many projects

for the town including the town signs, the benches

at the old city building and playground equipment

at the old park. We purchased the flowerpots you see

on the main street through town, and we maintain those.
We have also purchased new Christmas lights on multiple
occasions.

Our Celebration of Lights, chili supper and inviting Deerfield Elementary
School students to decorate the Christmas tree is our biggest project. We
also have bake sales at different times to raise money for our various
projects. A $500 scholarship each year is awarded from the Ridgeville
Busy Homemakers Club to a graduating senior in Franklin Township. We
also donate to Ridgeville residents who may be in need of assistance
through monetary donations, purchasing groceries or paying a water bill.
We currently have fifteen members. Our meetings are held twice a
month, with breaks in the summer and at the holidays.

We are always looking for new members! If you are interested, please
contact Tina Satterfield at 317-459-6384 or Vanessa Smith at 765-546-1731.




